
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
(Great North Road Area) 
Speed Limit Order 2019 

 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
To consolidate the existing speed limits on Great North Road to reduce vehicle 
speeds and improve road safety. 
 
 
 


